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Wide World Photo

Francis Ouimet inspecis, apparently with some misgivings., the portrait

of himself which was presented to “"Golf House” during the USGA An-

nual Meeting. On the other hand, Isaac B. Grainger (left), the new Presi-

dent, and Charles W. Littlefield (right), a former President, seem to have

gotten considerable enjoyment out of the presentation ceremony. The

painting is the work of Thomas E. Stephens and was the gift of William
H. Danforth and Edward E. Lowery.




